
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
June 14, 2002 

RE:    Kai-Link Corporation 

FCC ID:  OIBKWL-210 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
 

1.) Please provide a sample of the Label for this device. 
2.) Please include the two-part label statement as described in 47CFR 15.19(a)(3) on the device. 
3.) Please provide Information to User as described in 15.21 within the manual. 
4.) The RF Exposure report quotes a safe MPE distance of 20cm. This is not appropriate for 

PCMCIA cards with built in integral antennas.  Please note the correct MPE distance should 
be 2.5cm. Since the RF Exposure Evaluation is included inside the Test Report, please be 
sure to also correct this also. 

5.) There is no RF Exposure information included in Manual. Please correct manual to show MPE 
distance and prohibition from co-location.  

6.) Form 731 shows an upper frequency range of 2463MHz. With your permission, this will be 
changed to the standard 802.11 Ch. 11 frequency of 2462MHz. 

7.) FYI: The FCC has eliminated the Processing Gain requirement for all 15.247 Spread 
Spectrum devices. A copy of this notice is attached to this email. 

8.) Was the equipment rotated about three orthogonal planes for finding of maximum radiated 
emissions as required in ANSI C63.4? 

9.) The Confidentiality Request covers only the Schematics. Please confirm that the Block 
Diagram is not considered Confidential by the Applicant as well. 

10.) There is no radiated data showing compliance with the restricted bands provision of 15.205 
especially the band below 2390MHz, and above 2483.5MHz. Both peak and average readings 
should be shown. 

 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely. 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 

mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com

